10/05/2025 -10/11/2025

People Don’t Care How Much You Know Until They Know How Much You Care

Joshua 24:15 NIV As or me and my household, we will serve the Lord.

FINANCES: Total Revenue Total Expense

August 2025 $13,187.50 $13,699.21

June 2025-August 2025 $83,890.68 $79,709.24
~Sunday Morning~
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10:00 AM —Worship (in-person and FB Live)

Special Music - Layla Tanksley

No Children’s Church today. Children remain in sanctuary today
Special Speaker — Heather Ritter
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~Sunday School~

Teens — Kip Shipley in “The Basement”
Children — Various Classrooms — South Wing

Adult- See Below

* Faith Connections - Bob Stultz-Room 104/106
* C.S. Lewis on Christianity - Justin Hawkins-Rm 110

~Sunday Evening~
Gary Ritter’s Life Group — will meet at 5:30 PM tonightin room 110. Anyone and Everyone is
welcome! 812-278-4274

~This Week~

*Wednesday — October 8 - Wiggly Wednesday and Teens at 6:00 PM. Financial Peace class in 106
for parents

*Saturday — October 11 — Prayer & Praise Church Breakfast has been cancelled and will be
rescheduled at a later date

~Upcoming Events ~
(through October)

*Wednesday — October 15 — Financial Peace 6:00 pm 106
*Tuesday — October 21 — Third Tuesday Lunch at Golden Corral at 1:30 PM
*Wednesday — October 22 — Financial Peace 6:00 PM 106



*Wednesday — October 29 - Fall Festival 6:00-7:30 PM
~Announcements~

Children's Bible Quizzing is here and active at Valley Mission! We have 4 very smart, very talented
boys participating & competing this year...Keegan, Griffin, Declan & Kellen. We are asking that you
please pray for them! That you please encourage them! They are working hard to do their very
best. As a church, let's do our very best to support them!!!

THANK YOU - Thank you for your kindness and generosity to me and my family during Cindy
Shaw’s Celebration of Life. The food was wonderful, (as | remember from my childhood) with a
delightful variety showcasing your good cooks. Best Regards, Sandy Davis (card on bulletin board).

VOLUNEERS NEEDED! - Do you Love babies? Would you be willing to volunteer one Sunday a
month (or more if you’d like) to care for our little ones! Please let Heather know today if you would
like to help.

TEEN BEAN COFFEE BAR will be open Sunday mornings at 9:30 until church begins and between
Worship and Sunday School. The teens are raising money for NYC and will be serving up fresh
coffee and morning goodies for you for a free will donation. Come early and fellowship in the foyer
while enjoying a special treat!

PRAYER & PRAISE BREAKFAST — Will be rescheduled soon! Stay tuned!

THIRD TUESDAY LUNCH Tuesday, October 21 at Golden Corral at 1:30 PM. Seniors pay $11 (tax
and drink included). All are welcome, come fellowship with us!

FALL FESTIVAL — Wednesday, October 29 6:00-7:30 PM. We are now accepting candy, Little
Debbie snack cakes (for the cake walk), and monetary donations! Drop off your bags of individually
wrapped candy and boxes of Little Debbie cakes in the bin in the foyer.

Church Office Hours
By Appointment only while we search for a new pastor. If you have a need, you can contact Heather Ritter at 812-
583-1710 or Kip Shipley, Church Board Secretary, at 812-325-0733

PRAYER REQUESTS should be sent to Heather Ritter mshritter@outlook.com, or text 812-583-1710. She will send
them out church wide as soon as possible after receiving them.



